
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Ongwanada Staff 
 

From: Michelle Neville 
 

Date: October 9, 2024 

MEMO

 

Re:  Flu and COVID Vaccine Clinics 
 

 
Good afternoon, 
 
As the fall season approaches, so does respiratory infection season, including colds and 
flu. The best way to protect ourselves and others from COVID and the flu is through 
vaccines. To help people stay up to date with these vaccines, Ongwanada Pharmacy is 
offering various COVID and flu vaccine clinics over the next few months. 
 
We will offer clinics from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. for anyone interested.  The dates and types of 
vaccines provided will be: 
 
Thursday October 24th – Flu 
Monday, October 28th – Flu and COVID 
Tuesday October 29th – Flu  
Tuesday, November 5th – Flu and COVID 
 
To book an appointment, please call the pharmacy at 613-548-4419 ext. 1127 between 
8 a.m. and 4 p.m., Monday to Friday.  Please ensure to have your Health Card number 
on hand when you call to book. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michelle Neville 
Director of Pharmacy 


